
Announcing: 
Newfield Parents Facilities Task Force Meeting 
THURSDAY, FEBRUARY 21 
6:30-8:00pm 
Newfield Auditorium 
  
Dear parents, faculty, staff, custodians, friends, board of education, board 
of finance, board of representatives, Mayor, Mold Task Force, engineering, 
planning board, Superintendents, all outside contractors working on mold 
remediation/construction: 
  
We cordially invite you to an open discussion hosted by the Newfield 
Parents Facilities Task Force. Our group formed to advocate for the 
facilities at Newfield Elementary School. We have attended many board 
meetings, mold task force meetings, met individually with city officials, 
superintendents, parents, teachers, and each other to understand the 
current state of our facilities.  
  
We invite you to join us so that we may gain answers and knowledge 
surrounding where things currently stand with our school, and to take a 
candid look at the institutional history. We strongly feel we must look back 
in order to successfully move forward.  
  
While we have our own queries and information, we welcome any 
questions and input you have to share. 
Our goal is complete transparency and community building, where parents 
can share their concerns without feeling constrained by time.  
  
We plan to compile the information and make suggestions for the mold task 
force as they propose their own procedure safeguards for the future.  Most 
importantly, we want to collaborate with the board of education as a school 
community.  
  
Please rsvp as soon as possible to Reischea Kapasouris at 
reischea@gmail.com so that we may know who will be attending.  If there 
are questions you have prior to this session, send those along as well. 
  
Thank you for your concern for our kids.  
The Newfield Facilities Parent Task Force 
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